
WEST GROVE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

MAY 5, 2010 
 

The Regular Meeting of the West Grove Borough Council was held on Wednesday, May 
5, 2010, in the West Grove Borough Municipal Building.  The President, Richard S. Turkington, 
called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL:  Mr.. Richard S. Turkington, President 

Mrs. Barbara Wood, Vice President 
   Mr. Chris Ferrier 
   Mr. Mark Johnson 
   Mr. Clyde Jacobs 
   Mr. Christopher Freese 
   Ms. Sharon B. Nesbitt, Secretary 
    
 
MINUTES: 
April 7, 2010:  Mr. Ferrier moved to approve the minutes of the April 7, 2010 Borough Council 
Meeting and was seconded by Mrs. Wood as amended. 
       Motion Passed  

                                         
FINANCIAL REPORT: 
Mrs. Wood moved and Mr. Ferrier seconded to approve the April Financial Report.  
       Motion Passed 
TRANSFERS: 
Mr. Johnson moved and Mr. Jacobs seconded to approve the May transfers. 

     Motion Passed 
BILLS: 
Mrs. Wood moved and Mr. Ferrier seconded to approve the May  bills.      
       Motion Passed  
 
VISITORS:                                                                                                                                                                         
 
FINANCE ISSUES: 
 
PUBLIC WORKS:   
 
PUBLIC SAFETY: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Garage Community and Youth Center Conditional Use Application:  The Conditional Use 
Hearing for the Garage Community and Youth Center will be continued to May 12, 2010 at 7:30 
p.m. 
   
 
Avon Grove Memorial Parade will be held on Saturday, May 29, 2010 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Avon Grove Library Letter:  President Turkington will attend the next Library Board Meeting 
to discuss the letter. 
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ADJOURNMENT: 
Mr. Johnson moved and Mr. Freese seconded to adjourn the meeting.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

      
Respectfully submitted, 

 
      
 
 

Sharon B. Nesbitt, Secretary 
       
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


